
August 19, 2025 

 

Subject: Lord Ganesh Idol Making Competition as a part of the Green Ganesha Project 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

At STEM School, we uphold the values of tolerance, respect for all cultures, and the joy of sharing love and 

harmony with everyone. 

"Ganesha teaches us that wisdom is greater than strength." 

Ganesh Chaturthi, celebrated as the birthday of Lord Ganesha—the symbol of wisdom and remover of 

obstacles—also reminds us of the importance of living in harmony with nature. In line with this spirit, STEM 

School is happy to launch the Green Ganesha Project. 

 

As part of this initiative, we will be conducting a Lord Ganesh Idol Making Activity for Classes I to V. 

 

📅 Date: Saturday, 23rd August 2025 

📝 Note: Parents are kindly requested to send the required material with their child in 

the morning. 

The aim of this activity is to make children aware of the benefits of using eco-friendly materials. Clay idols 

are natural, biodegradable, and decompose more quickly than plaster of Paris, thus protecting the 

environment. At the same time, this activity nurtures imagination, creativity, and self-confidence among 

children. 

We encourage all parents to motivate their children to actively participate in this meaningful event. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

STEM School     

 


